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I have concerns that the access road is the same as the kingsknowe housing estate already in situ. An extra 45-90 cars entering/exiting is going to make a massive
difference to locals!

Children from the new development will be catchment for St. Peter’s primary school and their nursery. These are already at capacity with waiting lists. How are you
planning to fit these extra children in?

Loosing yet more green space in Galashiels. Negatively impacting the views from existing households and abbotsford house and their visitors.
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